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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
First of all, thank you for choosing our school for your child as they embark on the most important journey of their lives, their 
Primary education. Some of you may already be very familiar with our school, either because you have had older children 
here, or because your child has been in Pre-school or Nursery, but we wish to welcome you all just the same. The Reception 
year is a very important year in their development, as they start to lay the foundations on which all future learning will be 
built; socially, emotionally and academically. As a school, we pride ourselves on our broad and balanced curriculum which is 
specifically designed with our children and our community at the heart; a curriculum that provides the best opportunities for 
the creative, the sporty, the musical, the academic, those with SEND and everything else in between.  
 
As we all prepare for the arrival of your little ones, in September, we would like to offer you a number of opportunities to 
experience life at Broomwood. Due to covid restrictions lifting we are looking forward to inviting parents and carers back into 
school for our welcome to reception evening. This will be held on Thursday 7th July at 4:30pm. This meeting will provide you 
with key information linked to the reception year and an opportunity to look around the classrooms. We hope you can join us.  
 
We have now created a tab on our website ‘New Entrants’, in the parent section, where you will find all the information that 
we are sending out. Below you will find our planned dates for the children’s transition into reception. You can look forward to 
the following: 
 

 Thursday 7th July 4:30pm - New parents meeting held at Broomwood Primary School.  

 Introduction video and story – This will come from your child’s new teacher on the school website under the 
new entrants tab.   

 Wednesday 13th July - Class swap day – The children in nursery will meet their new reception teacher as part 
of the school day. New children are welcome to join us on this day too. Please arrive at the school office at 
9:30am and collect your children from the office at 11am.  

 Induction Session Monday 5th or Tuesday 6th September – The children will get the opportunity to spend the 
day in school, with their class teacher and just half of their class.  

 Wednesday 7th September – All children’s start date. 
 

We look forward to seeing you all soon and in the meantime, if you have any questions, please call the school or message us 
through the school website. 
 
Regards 
 
Miss Fowler 
EYFS leader  


